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Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers, and Ward School Whānau,

My goodness this term is flying by! I hope you are looking forward to the Easter break. Please note that
next Tuesday (2nd of April) is also a school holiday, We will be back in business on Wednesday the 3rd
of April. It was fantastic to catch up with many of you at the Ward show on Sunday. What a fantastic
community event, it was great to see our school so well represented! A special thanks to those parents
who took the time to help out with the Ward School BBQ. It is a great little fundraiser for us and a
fantastic opportunity for us to be present in our wider community.

Reef Camp
Our amazing Year 6/7 & 8 Reef students left for Spencer Park camp (just north of Christchurch on 18th
of March. It was an amazing adventure for the students. They got to experience Adrenlin Forest. A
series of challenging hire wire obstacles that allows students to push themselves no matter their
abilities. This was followed by a fantastic Beach-Ed course run by a couple of great Christchurch
lifeguards. We also explored the sand dunes and Bottle Lake Forest with a couple of great
programmes run by the Christchurch City Council. The students represented Ward School proudly and
we offer a huge thanks to the amazing parent volunteers who made this possible.

Athletics Day
Next Wednesday (3rd of April) we will travel to Seddon to participate in an Athletics day. Thank you to
all those parents who have kindly offered their support with transport on the day. If you haven’t
returned your permission slip yet it would be great to get them in as soon as possible so we can
finalise travel arrangements.

Reef Parent Meeting
As you will know Mr Dalziel will be leaving us at the end of this term. Unfortunately we have not had
much success in finding a replacement after a few rounds of advertising. I invite the parents of Reef
class to meet me in the Library at 3:15 on Monday the 8th of April to discuss the plans for Reef in Term
2

Parent Interviews
In week 11 on the 9th and 10th of April we will hold parent interviews. I will open up bookings through a
link on our skool loop app tomorrow. This is a 10 minute interview with just you and childs teacher (no
students present) to discuss how the year has started and learning goals for term 2 and 3.

Marlborough Swimming Sports
On Monday we had a small team of year 5 - 8 students Lucy Murray, William Vavasour, Paddy Milton,
Tia Hickman, Ashley Shadbolt, Leah Lloyd, Eloise Loe and M-J Burke represented Ward School at the
Marlborough district swimming sports. The year 5/6s competed in the morning and the year 7/8s in the
afternoon. All competitors represented the school extremely well with a number of them making finals.



A special congratulations to William who placed second in the year 5 Boys Breast stroke! A fantastic
effort!

Just for Laughs! (aka Mr Sangsters Dad Joke of the week!)

Why did the stadium get hot?

All the fans left!

Ngā mihi nui,
Aaron Sangster - Principal/Tumuaki
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Important Term 1 Dates

Date Event

Mar 29- Apr 2 Easter

Apr 3 Athletics with Seddon School

Apr 9-10 Parent Interviews

Apr 12 Reef Assembly - End of Term

April 29 Start of Term 1 - Senior Tech






